
 

Lord Eastleigh expresses condolences after terrorist attack in 

Manchester 

President of the C.D.C.I. Lord Eastleigh, is shocked by the terrorist attack of yesterday evening in 

Manchester. His thoughts are with the victims and with their families and friends. He offered his deepest 

condolences to his British people. C.D.C.I members, sympathizes with the British people 


